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100 Club winner:  V. Tomas, 2nd S. Barrett, 3rd S. Williams
Our Topic Board seems to be of interest to our members, so far we’ve covered Autism and Downs syndrome.  If anyone would like anything in particular then let me know and also please help us by adding to the Board if you can.

Last week we had our inspection for licensing by South Hams which went very well.  Thanks to those who did a little extra beforehand.

We have a highland (Dougal) on trial for a month.  Maverick will retire at the end of the summer due to Arthritis.  Little Mol is doing very well and is now hoist trained.

Sculptures of Holly and Ketchup are underway, these are for the Delaware Art exhibition.  Please try and keep the 8th May free as this is our fundraiser evening (provisionally cheese/wine/canapès and raffle).
Several people are running Marathons for us so if you know individuals or a business who may like to sponsor our runners then please let me know.

This month we have received cheques from Saltash Rotary, Roborough Inner Wheel, Santander (promised) and Babcock.

The Happy Hoof Club supper at Peg’s was a success – 33 members attended, ate a lot, chatted and were shown around Henry’s new cottage.  The next date to be arranged at the Anchor in April, then an Avon Dam walk in May.

Please check the Noticeboard for dates and the end of this term as there has been a bit of confusion.
